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7 February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Year 1 Maths Parent Workshop 

 
Have you ever found your child’s maths work confusing or taught in a different way to which 
you were taught?  
 
Would you like to be more familiar with the methods your children are taught in school? 
 
If so, you’ll be delighted to hear that we are going to run a maths parent workshops via 
Teams on Tuesday15th February at 5pm. The workshop will focus specifically on our Year 1 
Maths topics, resources and how you can support your children at home. It will also include 
information regarding our end of year targets, strategies used to cover more challenging areas 
of learning and the key concepts that flow through all of our maths lessons. This is a great 
opportunity to see how maths concepts are delivered in Year 1 and also how you can help your 
child consolidate their understanding of real life maths at home too.  
 
Due to the current rates of COVID that remain within our local area we will be hosting this 
meeting via the Year One Teams page. Please join the meeting by clicking on the link on the 
main Year One Teams page. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Teams. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
The Year One Team  
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